THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 24, 1986

Dear Dr. Garcia:

You are cordially invited to a special White House
issues and resources briefing on U.S. policy in Central
America. The briefing will take place on Friday,
January 31 at 12:00 noon in Room 450 of the 0Old Execu-
tive Office Building (OEOB), and will conclude at
approximately 2:15 p.m. The program will include an
update on the current events in Central America and the
Caribbean as well as U.S. policy toward Nicaragua.
Recently produced publications and audio-visual
programs will also be presented.

If you, or your representative, are able to attend,
please call 202/456-7656 by 5:00 p.m. EST, Thursday,
January 30 to confirm your participation. Please give
your full legal name (as it appears on your driver's
license or passport), social security number, and date
of birth., If you are not a U.S. citizen, we will need
your passport number and name of the country from which
it was issued.

Please arrive at 11:30 a.m. Friday at the Pennsylvania
Avenue Entrance of OEOB (17th Street and Pennsylvania
Avenue, N.W.). Remember to bring your photo identi-

fication (driver's license or passport).

I look forward to your participation.

inas Kojelis
Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder

AMERICAN GI FORUM

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, TX 78405



